
                                        Ashford Hill   
 Primary School 

Newsletter 

December 15th 2023 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

This week has been full of celebration and real 
showcase of talent and hard work.   
 
Thank you for all of your lovely gifts and wishes to the 
staff team.  There is no better time to be in school than 
those Christmas weeks.  It was wonderful to be 
surrounded by families in the church again this year 
and a huge thank you to the church for allowing us to 
use the space and the PTA for providing food and 
drinks for the Nativity events.  It was a very special 
time. 
 
Thursday saw the curriculum showcase and the work 
shared was of excellent quality.  It was wonderful to 
look at the progress in the children’s books. They 
enjoyed sharing their new knowledge from their 
subjects and it was a joy to see.  Thank you for joining 
the children on these days – I am sure you were 
extremely proud.   
 
We were joined by Mallie’s Grandma on Wednesday to 
share her book Gunner Goose with the school.  The 
children had some fabulous questions for her.   We also 
have two copies of the books for our children to read at 
their leisure.  What a treat. 
 

 
 
 
 
Wednesday also brought Christmas Lunch and a very 
special visitor.  Thank you to our wonderful kitchen 
team for arranging such a special lunch and thank you 
to the elves for inviting Santa to some and see us! 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
Here are a few of the beautiful shots from the 
Christingle service from last week . A stunning sight 
and beautiful message.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 
 
 
The Christmas Hampers were an absolute success and 
the PTA raised over £700; thank you for sharing and 
joining in the fun.   
 

 

   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The PTA  made some wonderful wreaths this year and 
there are certainly some well decorated door steps 
around Ashford Hill.   
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

The curriculum showcase was wonderful and here 

is a few pictures to show you some of the effort 

that had gone into home learning and school 

projects.   

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 



 

 
  



 
 

 

 

 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 



 
 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 

 



 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Messages from Mr Walker: 
 

Oak and Hornbeam will start swimming on 

Thursday 11th January, a letter will be coming out 

soon to provide further information. 

 

KS1 PE days are changing to be Monday and 

Wednesday, KS2 will need their PE kits on 

Tuesdays. 
 
 

 

We hope that you and your families have a 
wonderful Christmas and a very happy new year. 

 

Kirsty Kingham  

Principal 

Dates for your diary 

Nativity and Carol Concert – Whole school – Families invited. 
Tuesday 12th afternoon and Wednesday 13th Morning.  

14th December – Curriculum Showcase – 2.45pm 

Y4 – Minstead Residential Trip –  7th – 9th February 2024 

Y3 – River trip to Minstead 8th February 2024 

Y2-6 – Frozen West End Trip – Wednesday 13th March 2024 

Sports Day –  Friday 21st June 2024 

SATS week -  13th – 17th May 2024 

Y5/6 Residential Trip -  3rd – 7th June 

 


